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Dear Colleague

NORTH WEST CHARTER FOR MEMBER DEVELOPMENT MEETING – 17 JANUARY 2005

You may be aware that we have just held our annual Celebration Event and were delighted to add Allerdale BC, Pendle BC, Stockport MBC and Wirral MBC to the list of authorities that have met the standards of the charter.

This means that in just four years there are now 17 authorities that have met the standards which is an enormous achievement. This year is particularly significant as every local authority in the region has now signed up to show their commitment to working towards the charter.

At the last meeting of the Regional Development Committee, members set out two priorities for next year. The first is to continue to support authorities working towards the charter and the second is to undertake an evaluation of the review stage of the charter.

You will be aware that currently the process states that authorities would have a review after two years, and certainly it already seems clear that this is too short and has already been extended to three.  The original intention of the review was that it was a very light touch and a discussion with the authority to see what new developments had taken place and focus on the aspirations for the future.

It has been clear from the feedback that some authorities would have welcomed a more structured review where they received feedback and almost a re-assessment of their charter status. 


Rather than just change the process, we are keen to work with the authorities that have already had the charter awarded as they will be directly affected by the review process.

I would like to invite you and one of your elected members to come to a meeting to discuss the process and to hear from other local authorities about their progress. The meeting will be held on Monday, 17 January 2005 at Manchester Town Hall, Albert Square in the Ante Room starting at 10.00am and finishing by 1.00pm at the latest (map attached).

The outcomes of the discussion will be fed into the Regional Development Committee meeting on the afternoon of 17 January 2005.

As many of you will know, other regions are now developing their own charter based on the North West Model and there is a great deal of interest in finding examples of good practice. Whilst the Celebration event is a key event to showcase the work of authorities that have been awarded in that year, it does not allow space to share developments of authorities awarded in previous years. We are planning a Member Development Conference in April and would also like to discuss with you the format and if you would be willing to contribute.

I would be grateful if you could complete the attached form letting me know if you can attend the meeting. If you are unable to attend I would appreciate your comments on the review process as obviously any changes will have an impact on all the authorities.

Yours sincerely

Liz McQue

Liz McQue

Director of Capacity and Learning


NORTH WEST CHARTER FOR MEMBER DEVELOPMENT MEETING – 17 JANUARY 2005


ATTENDANCE FORM 

I can/can not attend the meeting on Monday, 17 January 2005

Names of those attending:

1

2

Details of any dietary/access requirements:

Tel:
______________________________________

Email:
______________________________________

Please return to:

Diane Ravenscroft

North West Employers

6th Floor

Delphian House

New Bailey Street

Manchester

M3 4AA

Fax: 0161 831 7268

Email: dianer@nweo.org.uk
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